

PLANNING SERVICES

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Planning Board Members

FROM:

Cynthia Cannon, AICP, Assistant Planning Services Administrator

DATE:

November 4, 2019

SUBJECT:

Request for License to Use Right-of-Way - 700-800 BLK South Palafox Street

"Admiral's Row"

Admirals Row, LLC, is requesting approval for a License to Use for improvements within the right-of-way of the 700-800 Block of South Palafox Street in connection with the "Admiral's Row" multi-family residential development. The purpose of this request is to provide balconies for a residential units along the northern portion of the development.

This request has been routed through the various City departments and utility providers and those comments are attached for your review.